

"Thought and action" is an admirable motto. The thinking and planning has been completed. Now is the time to act.

Throughtout the depression the need for firee books was strongly felt and many plans for securing them were made. But there was no action.

Now, however, the Intercollegiate Free Books Committee is ready to act, having coordinated the seperate free book drives of all the city colleges into one great drive.

The possibility of success is stronger now than ever before, but it still depends upon the cooperation and mass action of all the students.

Our first goal is the formation of a large representitive Committee in order that our activities may extend to every group on the Campus.

The first campaign of this Committee will be the securing of 10,000 student signitures to a petition for free books.

We therefore issue this call to the students:

Come to our first intra-school meeting ready to proceed with the campaign for Free Books.

The meeting will be held this WEDNESDAY at 3p.m. in Room 126

Free Books Committee